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Monthly Meeting—Thursday October 19th 

Mel Asbury will be presenting information about Condition Inspections for experimental aircraft.  Also, there will be a 

session for signing up to support the EAA Breakfast on Sunday of the Splash-In at Cedar Mills and for volunteering for the 

Tri-Motor visit Nov 2-5.  We really need everyone’s help and participation.  The club has a great, unique opportunity. 

 
Brushy Creek Fly-In and Planning Session a success! 

 

On Oct 7, the annual Brushy Creek Fly-In occurred at Rick Simmons place.  The weather was perfect and the food and 

friends were great.  In the morning hours, the board met and has found a lot of good suggestions for the upcoming year 

for events.  We will publish a full line of events in the next edition of the Ramp Page….Stay Tuned! 

 

Below are some photos from the Fly In.  Thanks to everyone for making it a success! 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Upcoming Chapter Events 

 
Thursday October 19  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  Mel Asbury presentation on Condition Inspections 

Fri Oct 20-Sun Oct 22  Cedar Mills Splash In!  (See attached flyer). 

Sunday Pancake Breakfast—EAA 323 supports cooking for this event on Sunday 

morning Oct 22.  Please help! 

Thurs Nov 2-Sun Nov 5  Ford Tri-Motor Event at North Texas Regional/Perrin Field 

Thursday November 16  Monthly Thursday meeting at the Sherman Airport Terminal 

    Subject:  Basic Med—Dr. Jasyn M Haney 

Saturday December 2  Cedar Mills Flyout or Drive Out (Weather Dependent) 

Thursday December 21  Annual Christmas Party! 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

Officers/Board of Directors/Key Coordinators 

Name Position Contact Number 

John Horn President 940-736-8440 

Paul Tanner Vice President 903-819-1940 

John Halterman Secretary 903-819-9947 

Ross Richardson Treasurer 903-821-4277 

Steve Straus Board of Directors 214-693-1417 

Rick Simmons Board of Directors 903-818-8066 

Mary Lawrence Board of Directors  903-821-2670 

Mel Asberry Technical Counselor 972-784-7544 

Jim Smisek Technical Counselor 903-819-6428 

Ross Richardson Membership 903-821-4277 

John Horn Young Eagles Coordinator 940-736-8440 

John Halterman Newsletter Editor 903-819-9947 

Billy Dollarhide Web Master 903-870-0521 

 

General Email:  EAA323@hotmail.com     Website:  www.eaa323.org  

 


